
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 Paris, May 20th, 2025 
 
 
 
Subject: Students Access Terms & Conditions for Première Vision Paris from 16 to 18 Sept 2025 

 
To be read carefully 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
We thank you to take note of the access conditions to the next exhibition 
 
A) Access 

 
1) Passes have to be ordered on an individual basis, each student/lecturer needs to 

create/log into his profile on https://paris.premierevision.com/en/ having specified the 
“College” category on the 1st page  

2) Access to students and their teachers will be exceptionally accepted on Wednesday 17th 
September 2025 but the preferred day will be Thursday 18th September 2025. 

3) Entrance will be through halls 5 or 6, presenting the e-pass (QR code) at one of the control 
points, either on smartphone or printed. 

4) For any problem when trying to enter the halls, a “help desk” in each welcome area will 
be available for visitors from all categories. 

5) It is important not to block the entrance halls, as students are expected to remain outside 
or on the sides for grouped access. 

6) Each student must carry his student card and MUST BE in the final year of school 
curriculum. (ex. last year of BA, and MA) 

7) The number of students at the show must not exceed 10% of the visitors present at the 
show. 

8) Cloakrooms are not free (4€/article) 
 

B) Rules to observe at the show 
 
1. : 

a) It is forbidden to make drawings of fabrics, bring scissors or cutters into the show, take or 
cut out fabrics samples 

b) It is forbidden to access the booths which are privileged working areas reserved to 
professional visitors 
 

 Taking photographs are now authorized in the forums, except on the Designs Forum at 
Première Vision Paris. 



 

 

Thus, to maintain the right balance between visitors’ rights and protecting the works on display in 
the Forums: 

• Students will not be permitted to publish photographs and videos on the internet and social 
media 

• In any case, students will not be permitted to photograph and film inside exhibitor’s booth’s 
 

c) It is forbidden to have a picnic in the aisles 
 

d) According to the Vigipirate plan, handbags might be systematically searched. In order to 
simplify this procedure, please make sure that students do not bring large bags; any large 
bags must be left in the cloakrooms. 

 
2. Important : 
 
We kindly remind students that our exhibitions are professional trade shows and privileged places 
for Exhibitors and Buyers to get together. 
They have access to the season's Fashion Information presented, to the information points and 
Forums. 
 
We ask each student in return to show consideration for our Exhibitors' working areas. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yan GALLET  Béatrice DUMAS 
Head of Visitor relations dpt. Customer Care Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


